
July 25th, 1929.

Lovell Carroll,Esq., 
547 Lsnsdowne Avenue, 
Vestmount, Cue.

Dear Sr. Carroll
With reference to your letter 

of April 19th last addressed to Professor C. F.
Martin, and our conversation of yesterday, let me 
confirm two things:
(1) I shall take up with the Finance Committee 
the matter of McGill giving a dinner to those in 
attendance at the second Imperial Conference of 
Students on Wednesday, September 11th next, which 
date appears on the programme as McGill Day. I do 
not expect the Finance Committee will approve of 
University funds being used for such a purpose, but 
I give you the assurance that you may go ahead and 
arrange for this banquet, consulting with me as to 
its cost before any final contract is made with the 
Caterers.
(2) Regarding McGill's acquiescence in the plan 
suggested hy the Rational Federation of Canadian 
University Students, we will agree to accept two 
students for next year without payment of fees, pro­
vided the Departments concerned are agreeable and
the student receives the approval of his own Univer­
sity. You know that in some of our Departments 
numbers are limited and I cannot withhold from such 
departments their right of selection. I would suggest 
early application by the two students.

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal


